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The student satisfaction survey is a means through which the efficiency of several facilities 

available in the College across various departments can be assessed. It shows the way 

forward for the College to overcome some shortcomings and ensure better facilities and 

services are made available to the student community in general and society. Hence, a 

satisfaction survey for the academic year 2022-2023 was conducted based on various aspects 

such as courses, faculty, departmental activities, and infrastructure available for students.  

 

A questionnaire was designed by IQAC for the students who are pursuing UG and PG 

in various departments.  The report reflects an analysis of data as per the feedback given by 

the students. 

 

In this regard, a majority of the students remarked on the courses offered in the 

department as very good in terms of course content, its relevance with time, and the latest 

developments in the study area. Timely completion of the syllabus was highly regarded by 

the students undertaking the survey. All students expressed ‘good’ responses for the balance 

maintained in theory and practice content as per the courses in the language and social 

science departments. However, some opined that other software-related courses could be 

offered which would be helpful in job prospectus.   

 

Further, the students expressed their satisfaction in terms of punctuality in engaging 

classes, subject expertise, and clarity, communication skills while disseminating subject 

matter, interactive nature of classes, classroom management, and overall impression of the 

teachers in the department. A large number of students noted a ‘very good’ response as the 

departments received new and vibrant faculty members because of the recruitment drive 

completed by the college during the academic year.  

 

In the case of infrastructure and support services, students expressed their responses 

between ‘good’ and ‘excellent’.  Keeping in mind, most of the valuable time of the students 

being spent at the department; the university has provided adequate classrooms to all the 

departments. In the survey, the departmental activities aspect received good responses from 

students. Keeping the feedback in view, it becomes evident that computer lab, canteen, 

washrooms facilities are not satisfactory. However, the college administration also decided 

that, in future the positive steps will be taken to improve overall infrastructure and canteen 

should be made functional within a short period of time. 
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